
 
 
 
 

To: The Cathaoirleach and Each Member of the Municipal District of 
Adare-Rathkeale 

 
 

Report on Taking-In-Charge of An Curran, Pallaskenry 
 
 

 
 
As outlined in previous report a schedule of works and the estimated cost of these 
works will be drawn up and submitted to the bondholder when completed in order to 
progress the Council’s claim on the bond.  
 
UPDATE 
 

Costings have now been drawn up and are waiting the approval of the bond holder.  
 
 
 
 
Veronica Ronan, 
Staff Officer, 
Planning and Environmental Services. 
 
 
9th February, 2018. 
 
 


